
VCC Fun Field Day and meeting 2024 

It will be held on Sat. Oct 26, 2024 at the beautiful home of Stacie Smith and Windchime 

Kennel. This is where we hold our hunt test every February.  

We will gather, drink coffee and chat from 7 am-7:45. Then start settling for presentation, 

to start at 8. At 8:30 we will find our way out to the field.  

This year we will have a short introduction to the field work prior to starting the 

individual sessions with each dog so we request that you be there to start on-time. Stacie 

and John Roland will each work the beginner dogs and puppies so we can do 2 at a time 

in separate areas. Then the more experienced dogs that need birds shot will be worked with them as a 

team, one handler and one gunner.  Each practice session comes with 2 birds. There may be extras for 

you to purchase and go off to another area to practice in later.  

  Space is limited for field work with the trainer’s assistance.   Please sign up ahead of time with 

number of dogs and level of field work you want to practice at, and/or how many birds. 

As always, we will be having lunch and fellowship. Lunch will be sandwiches and assorted condiments☺. 

Please sign up if you plan to eat and let us know how many people will eat. You may bring a side dish or 

dessert to share if you like. There will be bottled water and assorted soft drinks. 

We will have a club meeting during the lunch break Then back out for more field time or socialization.  

Lunch will be $9 per person.  

Training with Stacie and John is $25 per dog and includes 2 birds. 

Additional birds at $5 (subject to change by a small amount) each.  Let us know how many birds you 

would like if more than the initial 2.  

 

Bring chairs, xpens, puppies, other breeds, dog water, friends, kids etc. It’s a 

FUN DAY! 

 

RAIN ALERT! If it rains too much to hold the outdoor field portion, we will hold 

an indoor presentation minus dogs and have a club meeting and lunch.  

Please email all info to Jane at reddogsrule8@gmail.com 

She will respond with address                                                                                                        

mailto:reddogsrule8@gmail.com

